
  

SECOND SUPPLEMENT TO EXHIBIT 20 

Correction Regarding Station Contour Overlap  

The Transaction Description’s brief statement concerning contour overlap should be 
amended to read that “[t]here is no relevant contour overlap between any Station to be acquired 
and any current Scripps station….”  Adding the word “relevant” corrects the statement because, 
while there is contour overlap between Scripps Station KMGH-TV, Denver, CO, and Cordillera 
Station KOAA-TV, Pueblo, CO, these stations are assigned to different Designated Market 
Areas, and thus the overlap does not affect the Transaction’s full compliance with the local 
television ownership rule. 
 
 

 


